
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12th July 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Just to say that on Friday 15th July there will be an Open Afternoon, giving parents the opportunity to 
come into school and look through their children’s work. You can come into school any time between 
2.30 and 3.45 to go to your child’s class and have them show you their work. Please note if you need 
to visit more than one class before the end of the school day, please leave the ‘first’ child in their class 
while you go to see the ‘second’ child’s class and so on. There will be bulletin boards up on the day 
providing more information.  
 
If you would like to come along, please can we ask you to come through the office and leave Buggies 
at the office/reception. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Alex  
Admin Assistant 

 


